
Pilinut Press News August 2008 
 
News:  

Send Pictures:  We are starting a new feature on our webpage – and the feature is 
YOU!!  Send us your pictures of you with a Pilinut Press book.  Examples are Grandma 
reading a story from “Webb’s Wondrous Tales” to granddaughter, a classroom scene with 
students acting out one of the stories, or Dad reading a night-night story; we’d like to 
share these moments with our readers.  You can send your jpeg files via e-mail or a print 
photograph to our regular mail address (address in signature block).  We will post 
pictures of Pilinut Press readers enjoying their favorite story.  For the protection of young 
readers, only initials will identify people in the photograph.  By sending us a file, you are 
granting us permission to post the photo to the Pilinut Press website.  Webpage coming 
soon!! 

 
New Book in the Works:  Our next book is back from the editors!  We are working hard 
to complete a new book titled “Seoul-Full Letters”.  A humorous look at the adventures 
of a military spouse stationed overseas in South Korea, “Seoul-Full Letters” also shares 
Korean recipes, proverbs, and cultural tips.  You can even learn to say a few polite 
phrases in Korean! This will be the first book in our Humor category and is intended for 
our adult readers.  Look for a release announcement this fall.  

 
New Reference Desk Material:  Find new free articles on the Reference Desk feature on the 
www.pilinutpress.com website. Free teaching aids for parents and teachers are also available.  
We continue to expand our article section to include more articles on vocabulary development, 
spelling help, and other reading-related skills.  The most recent addition to our articles is: 
 

Preparing Your Child to go Back to School  Learn more at 
http://www.pilinutpress.com/Articles/Parenting/PreparingYourChildtogoBacktoSchool.html 
 
New Coloring and Lettering worksheets are available for “The Snickerdoodle 
Mystery”.  Find them at 
http://www.pilinutpress.com/DirectoryColoringandLetteringSheets.html. 
   

Have you checked out our Editing Reference Lists?  We just added a new one on Common 
Grammatical Errors.  Check it out at 
http://www.pilinutpress.com/EditingReference/CommonGrammaticalErrors.html. 
 
You’ll find all the Editing Reference Lists, worksheets, and articles at 
http://www.pilinutpress.com/ReferenceDesk.html. 
 
Attention Writers:  Are you part of a writers’ group or a librarian looking for an interesting 
program for your community?  We teach a seminar on How to Write, Design, and Illustrate 
Your Book.  If you would like to schedule a presentation of this seminar, contact us today at 
mainoffice@pilinutpress.com for complete information and fees. 
 
Thanks so much for your continued interest in Pilinut Press books.  Feel free to share this e-mail 
with your friends and family! 
 
Happy Reading! 
 
Mack H. Webb, Jr. 
Celia Webb 
Pilinut Press, Inc. 
 


